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Big News for Little People November 2017 

Ms. Joni 

Over and Under the Snow 
Bear Says Thanks 
The Very First Thanksgiving 
10 Fat Turkeys 
Northwoods Cradle Song 
“Twas the Night Before 

Thanksgiving 
Brother Eagle, Sister Sky 
Pocahontas 
Turkey Trouble 
One is a Feast for Mouse 
T is for Turkey 
The Great Turkey Race 
The Littlest Pilgrim 
A Plump and Perky Turkey 
Thanks for Thanksgiving 
Thanksgiving at Our House 

Ms. Alison and  
Ms. Ashley 

I enjoyed meeting with all of you during conferences. Thank 
you for your support and encouragement. 
Our Thanksgiving Feast is Thursday, November 16th at 11:00. 
The feast is prepared with canned veggies the children bring 
to Show and Share. The children bake muffins to be served 
and perform several songs before lunch. It’s a wonderful time, 
so please mark your calendars for this special event. The 
children make their own placemats for the feast. Their 
guest’s placemats are pilgrim pictures that are sent home and 
used as your reservation, so please fill one out for each guest 
attending the feast and send back by November 10th. Extra 
copies of placemats are available on our website. 

Classroom News 

Dates to Remember 
November 16—Thanksgiving Feast 
November 23-24—Center Closed for Thanksgiving Break 

November Books 

Fall Notes From the Office 
 As cold and flu weather sets in, it is a challenge for us to 

keep the children healthy. We need your help! Please keep 
your child home if they exhibit signs of illness. Staff is 
striving to keep surfaces clean and wash hands frequently. 
Sending an unwell child jeopardizes the health of all and 
keeps families home from work. Please see the Parent 
Handbook or contact the office if you have questions. 

 Please make sure your child dresses appropriately for the 
weather. Jackets are needed every morning for our daily 
outdoor play. Be sure to check your child’s supply of extra 
clothing to make sure it fits and is seasonal. 


